
 June 13, 2007 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1530 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  CHANGES PERTAINING TO WORKERS COMPENSATION  
LOSS COST MULTIPLIER (LCM) SUBMISSIONS 

PENNSYLVANIA INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 
 
 
The Pennsylvania Insurance Department has made changes to the filing procedure for loss cost 
multipliers effective immediately.  Under the new procedure: 
 
1) The Internet address to be used for submitting filings has changed to  
 ra-rateform@state.pa.us. 
 
2) The option of forwarding LCM filings on 3.5 inch diskette instead of electronically no 
 longer applies.   
 
The new procedures are reflected in the “PA Filing Forms for LCM” section of the Bureau’s 
website, www.pcrb.com.  
 

Timothy Wisecarver 
President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics 


